






4. Communications and next steps

Sodexo and the IUF recognize the importance of maintaining permanent communication 
between both organizations, in order to jointly seek the solution of the problems of 
implementation and to find solutions. 

The IUF shall circulate this Agreement to affiliated organisations represented in the Sodexo 
subsidiaries and entities. 

Nothing in this agreement is intended to restrict, alter or replace previous agreements 
between Sodexo and the IUF which took place in 2011, 2017, including the International 
Framework Agreement, Fundamental Rights and Sexual Harassment, or any terms 
contained in these agreements. 
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